Donna Gordon

From: do_not_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Fiorida via Martin County Florida
<do_not_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 2:09 PM

To: BOCC-CommentForm

Subject: Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Monday, October 26, 2020 - 2:08pm Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values
are:

First Name: Rachel

Last Name: Heid

Address: 1052 NE Glass Dr

City: Jensen Beach

State: FL

Zip Code: 34957

Email Address: r.heid.fi@gmail.com

Agenda Item # or Topic: PH-4, PH-5 continued from 10/13 meeting Date of Meeting: Tue, 10/27/2020
Your Comment or Message:

Dear Commissioners —
| urge you to not allow an exception to the four story height limit. We do not want to be like our

neighbors to the North and South of us. Developers need to respect our rules and not think they have
an easy out with a Land Use Change. All these changes to Comprehensive Plan basically make the
Comp Plan irrelevant from the beginning. Please do NOT approve the Comp Plan PH-4 and

PH-5 . These height limits are what KEEP Martin County special. If there is an exception made for
Kolter, it opens the doorway for all developers to use this as a precedent. Please | urge to not allow to

this happen.
Thank you for your close consideration on this very important matter.

Sincerely,
Rachel Field-Heid



Donna Gordon

From: do_not_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida
<do_not_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 11:08 AM

To: BOCC-CommentForm

Subject: Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Wednesday, October 21, 2020 - 11:08am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted
values are:

First Name: Jan

Last Name: Mozingo

Address: 121 SW South River Drive, #207

City: Stuart

State: FL

Zip Code: 34997

Email Address: mozingo.jan@gmail.com

Agenda Item # or Topic: Martin's Mask Mandate Date of Meeting: Tue, 08/25/2020 Your Comment or
Message:

Thank you so much for lifting the mask mandate this month, it is making a huge difference in civility
and unity in this county, things are 'lightening up', and we thank you! Thank you for listening to and

representing the will of the people.

Jan Mozingo



Donna Gordon

From: do_not_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida
<do_not_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 7:55 PM

To: BOCC-CommentForm

Subject: Form submission from; Public Comment Form

Submitted on Tuesday, October 20, 2020 - 7:55pm Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values
are:

First Name: Stacia

Last Name: Losh

Address: 6842 SE Pierre Circle
City: Stuart

State: FL

Zip Code: 34997
Email Address: tonynstacia@bellsouth.net Agenda ltem # or Topic: 21-0083 JB Community

Playground Date of Meeting: Wed, 10/21/2020 Your Comment or Message:
Good morning,

| am a former Jensen Beach Elementary parent and volunteer, having also served as a volunteer
coordinator for this school. The community playground housed at JBE was built by hard working
parents and community volunteers that spent countless hours fundraising, planning, designing and
eventually building in May of 2013, just 7 short years ago. It would be very disappointing to not
include it as part of the design for a new school. | urge you to consider a design for the school that
would help preserve this playground for many more children to enjoy. Please, go and visit, walk
around and see how much work went into this project, from the personalized fence posts and bricks
to the hand laid mosaic tile wall and everything in between.
It truly is a work of art and vision of so many students and parents who were blessed to be a part of
this much needed community project. | appreciate your time and consideration in preserving our

playground.



